[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Carer								28th June 2018

You are invited to a FASTworks meeting this Friday 29th June at 1:30pm in the family room.  You are also invited to attend a FASTworks end of year picnic in the Learning Hub (year 1 and 2) outdoor area on Wednesday 11th July at 3:30pm.  The end of year picnic will include food, drinks and party games. It is also the last chance to get together as FAST families for this school year.
At the meeting on Friday we can make a list of everything needed for the picnic.
I hope you can make it!  Please return the reply slip below.  Please ask if you have any questions.

Miss Warren 
FAST Coordinator


Name: ____________________________________________________

I will / will not attend the FASTworks meeting on Friday 29th at 1.30pm

I will / will not attend FASTworks picnic on 11th July at 3.30pm

The children I will bring are _________________________________________

				_______________________________________________________________

My child has no known food allergies 	

My child is allergic to the following:  _____________________________________
or
My child does not eat for religious reasons: ________________________________

Signed: …………………………………………………….

Print Name: …………………………………………….		Date--------------

Please Note: Details disclosed on this form will be used to update our electronic records for future use.  Should there be any changes, please inform us in writing.
